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Our ref:PP 2013 LAKEM 005 (13109244)
Your ref: ftzl3/2013

Attention: Karen Paftington

Dear Mr Bell

PP 2013 LAKEM 005 - Amendment No.79 to Lake Macquarie LEP 2004
Rezoning of Land at 57 Thomas Street, Edgeworth

I refer to Council's request for an extension of time for the above PP Gateway determination of
7 June 2013, expiring 14 March 2014.

Due to the time associated with preparing the contamination assessment and therefore
subsequent delays prior to exhibition, I have extended the time for completion by six months
until 1 4 September, 2014.

Council's request to Parliamentary Counsel to draft and finalise the LEP should be made six
weeks prior to the projected publication date.

Should you have further enquiries, please contact Ken Phelan at the Newcastle Office on (02)
4904 2705.

Yours
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General Manager
Hunter & Central Coast Region
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